
The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ – June 6, 2021 
 

 

Tuesday June 8th  
 Private Intention 
Wednesday June 9th St.  Ephrem (Opt Mem) 

 +Laurie O’Shea  
(Anon.) 

Thursday June 10th  
 A.I.D 
Friday June 11th St.  Barnabas (Opt Mem) 
 For all the Souls in Purgatory 

(Anon) 
Saturday June 12th The Immaculate  Heart  o f  the 
Blessed Virgin Mary (Obl .  Mem) 
 

 

 

Sunday, June 13th, The 11th Sunday in Ordinary Time  
St. Martin’s  

& 

St. Mary’s 

 

+Shirley Slater-Geisel 
(Deacon Paul Mulligan & Family) 

 
*You can prayerfully join this weekend’s Mass broadcast 
on Sunday morning at 9 a.m., following the link that will 
be sent via email or, alternatively, you can join by going 
directly to St. Mary Immaculate Elora YouTube 
channel 
 
 
  
 

 
As they were Eating, He Took Some Bread – Jim Padgett 

********** 
FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK: 2021 CLERGY 
APPOINTMENTS: 
I would like to inform our dear parishioners that following 
the recent clergy appointments in the diocese, I will be 
moving to St John Brebeuf parish in Erin, Ontario and 
another pastor will be coming to our parish, from the 
beginning of July 2021. As things unfold in the near future 
with the lockdown and gradual re-opening of things, it’s 
my hope that we will have some more time to interact and 
share some time together.    

********** 
VOCATION SEEDS: 
Solemnity of the Body and Blood of Christ 
Receiving Eucharist is a real sign of unity in our Church. God 
nourishes us with the “Bread from Heaven” if we have 
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ordained priests to celebrate the Liturgy. If you feel the 
inclination to be a priest, religious, or permanent deacon, call 
Fr. Michael King, Director of Vocations, Diocese of Hamilton 
905-528-7988 ext. 2246. 
Email: vocations@hamiltondiocese.comWebsite: 
https://hamiltondiocese.com/vocations 
 

 
 

********** 
 
PROVINCIAL COVID-19 FURTHER RESTRICTIONS:  
Please note that following the provincial announcements on 
April 16, beginning Monday, April 19,2021, all churches in 
the Diocese of Hamilton are closed until further notice, with 
the exception of the following: 
Weddings, Individual Baptisms, Funerals with a total of 10 
people (Including the priest/deacon). Please see further 
details on the diocesan and parish websites. 

********** 
VIRTUAL TOUR OF ST MARY’S CHURCH: 
Great News! You are now able to have a virtual tour and visit of 
St Mary’s Church from the comfort of your home. By visiting 

the parish website and by checking under parish life or 
recent updates, you can now have a visit or tour of St. 
Mary’s Immaculate Church. Hope you will enjoy having a 
visit or tour of our beautiful Church in the future.  
 
DIOCESAN PRAYER CALENDAR: 
Monday: Rev. George Stortz 
Tuesday: Rev. Robert Hetu  
Wednesday: Parish Staff  
Thursday: Rev. Robert Stainsby  
Friday: Rev. Mark Sullivan  
Saturday: Most Rev. Wayne Lobsinger 

 
********** 

 
PRAYER REQUEST FOR ALL THE SICK: 
For all the sick around the world especially those who feel 
alone in their struggles and those affected by the COVID-19 
pandemic, all healthcare professionals and frontline workers.  
For our sick parishioners and those who look after them:  
Nancy Azzopardi, Don Woodham, Felix Kozak, Argene 
Pellegrini, Tom Wunder, Kaelynn Heines, and family 
and friends. May they experience healing and comfort and 
may Our Blessed Mother Mary, Health of the sick, pray and 
intercede for us, Amen! 

********** 
 

Please continue to keep our recently deceased loved ones 
and their families in your prayers: +Benedict Amaechi, 
+Christina Ibekwe 
 
 


